From: Avinashananda Saraswati Sunday, 24 July 2011 9:23 PM Sent: To: Elections Subject: re-distribution of electorates Dear Sir or Madam I am a voter in the Molonglo electorate of Canberra. I live in the Inner North. I have been interested by the suggested re-distribution of electorates. I would say that the Inner North deserves to stay together as a distinct voting community. We have different voting dynamics to any other group, we are closer to the Gungahlin voters in that we share the artery of Northbourne Ave and hence use of Dickson shops, for example. Please keep us together and leave any further re-distribution till 2016 when the changing populations of Belconnen. Gungahlin and Inner North will make a re-distribution more necessary. Yours sincerely Avinashi Saraswati